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Comments: My comments are aimed at the Hoodoo Pass area on the Superior Ranger District.

 

I do not support the proposed action of the Lolo National Forest.  Way too much land is being locked up and

made off limits to historical use.

 

I fully support boundary adjustments for Dalton Lake, Heart Lake, Pearl Lake and the Upper Trio Lake for

snowmobile access.  These areas have been used since the early 1970's.  Snowmobilers come from near and

far  to ride these open areas. These areas offer unmatched solitude and scenery and exceptional riding

experiences.  Snowmobilers spend money in our local economy, motel rooms, fuel, food and restaurants.

 

In regards to the mountain goat issue, they don't winter that high, they move down to lower elevation around

Landowner Mountain.  

 

If the Idaho side of this area is open to snowmobiling the Montana side should be also.

 

Sincerely,

Kevin P Donally  


